Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VII, Central Visayas )
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegor.net

October 31, 2018
DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.73% ,s.2018
ONE-DAY PARENTING SYMPOSIA
To Asst. Schools Division Superintendents

Chiefs, CID & SGOD

Division Education Program Supervisors/Division Coordinators
Public Schools District Supervisors/District-In-Charge

Public Elementary & Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

. Attached is the letter from Bro. George Vincent T. Celis, SDB-Student Services and Affairs Officer

of St. Louis School of Don Bosco, Inc., requesting official dissemination regarding the conduct of
One-Day Parenting %rmposxa to be held at the Negros Oriental Convention Center (NOCC),
Dumaguete City on November 11, 2018 from 8:00°A .M. to 4:00 P.M.

Participants to this éymposium are interested Values Education Teachers both public and private
schools, Guidance Counselors, Designates and School Heads.

The registration fee of Four Hundred Pesos (Pltl_;i)40().00) shall be charged to personal funds of the
paﬁ;m_pag_ts. The registration fee is inclusive of lunch, snacks, seminar kit and certificate of
participation.

Considering the benefits we can get from this activity, PSDSs and Scho&&}i@ads are encouraged to
send participants to attend. “

For more inquiries and clarifications, please contact Ms. Mimi (Mobile No. 09270215716 to pre-
register and confirm your participation on or before November 6, 2018.

This serves as Travel Order.

6. For immediate dissemination.

WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph.D., CESO V
Schools Divigion $dperintendent ¢/
lolmhif

cid/abbjr.
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Dear Dr. Bongalos,
Greetings of peace and joy ! —

This is to confirm the schedule of the Parenting Symposia spearheaded by St. Louis School
of Don Bosco Inc. as one of the highlight events for this academic year 2018 — 2019. It is
anchored on the theme “ Let us Cultivate the Art of Listening and of Accompaniment as a
Family”.

The said activity is slated on November 11, 2018 from 8: 00 A.M. to 4: 00 P.M. at Negros
Oriental Convention Center ( NOCC ), Dumaguete City.

We sincerely appreciate your kind endorsement of this information to the different schools
in the Division of Negros Or, Please don’t hesitate to contact our Central Office (422-2712
local 101) or Ms. Mimi (Mobile No. 09270215716) for inquiries and pre-registration on or
before November 6, 2018.

W
God bless ! .

In Don Bosco,

BRO. GEQRGE VINCENT T. CELIS, SDB LR

Student Services and Affairs Officer
Noted by :

REV. FR.WILBERT S. DIANON, SDB
Rector

P.O. Box 88, Calindagan, 6200 Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental
Tel. Nos. (035) 225-0384, 225-0372, 422-2712
Globe: 09778437387, Smart: 09209798700
Email: sisdb_centralofc@yahoo.com, Facebook page: Don Bosco Dumaguete
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October 15, 2018
WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph.D. CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Division of Negros Oriental

Dear Dr. Bongalos,

Blessings from Jesus and Blessed Mother Mary !

St. Louis School of Don Bosco Inc. continues to take pride in its 51 years of existence as an
academic institution in Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental. Various activities are included in
the school’s formation program for the entire Educative Pastoral Community.

With the theme : SLSDB @ 51 : “GOLD PLUS O-nwards N-obler E-xperiences”, the
Guidance Office in collaboration with the Student Services and Affairs Office is spearheading
a one-day Parenting Symposia which is anchored on this year’s Don Bosco strenna : “Let us
Cultivate the Art of Listening and of Accompaniment as a Family ”. We have invited Mr.
Earnest L. Tan, author, licensed Guidance Counselor and Formation Professional from
Manila together with Dr. Stephanie Eloisa D. Miaco, a psychiatrist from Negros Oriental.

In this regard, we would request official dissemination from your office to enjoin the school
heads, guidance counselors, guidance designates, Values Education teachers of the Basic
Education unit from both public and private schools in the Division of Negros Oriental. We
look forward to a continuing partnership with the Department of Educat{gn‘ii{j this laudable
undertaking. . A registration fee of P 400.00 shall be collected from'éach participant
which will cover lunch, snacks, seminar kit and certificate of participation.

To facilitate an organized flow of the said activity, please contact our Central Office (422-
2712 local 101) or Ms. Mimi (Mobile No. 09270215716) to pre-register and confirm your
participation on or before November 6, 2018.

God bless!

In Don Bosco,
BRO. Gygf:i VINCENT T. CELIS, SDB
Student Services and Affairs Officer

Noted by : -

REV. F/WM\.YIANON, SDB

Rector




